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The Camera Club met every Tuesday with Mr. Baehr, their faculty adviser.
At these meetings they studied portrait lighting, the technique of table-top
photography, and various pieces of photographic equipment such as enlargers
and exposure meters.

By bringing their individual problems to the meetings, where they were
thoroughly discussed, the boys received valuable assistance and advice which aided
them in improving their hobby.

While visiting New York City, they took pictures of the Criminal Courts
Building, the Zoo, and several scenes in Chinatown. However, their big project
of the year was the filming of everyday school life. This included scenes from
football games and anything else of interest in and around school. The showing
of these movies, in an assembly in May, climaxed their year of active work.
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